
Logan Magnolia Community Schools
Weekly Announcements

March 3, 2023

**District Wide Announcements**

Logan-Magnolia BP 2: Invitation to Bid
Click here for the invitation to bid on our construction project.

Substitutes Needed
We are in need of teacher and para substitutes. Please contact either school secretary if
interested.

Spring Sports Apparel Links
If you are interested in purchasing Golf or Track apparel, click on the links below. Both
stores close Sunday, March 12th at 11:59pm.
For Golf…https://lomahs-golf23.itemorder.com/shop/home/
For Track…https://lmhs-track2023.itemorder.com/shop/home/

Youth Soccer Registration
Youth Soccer registration ends tomorrow!
Sign up at https://logan-magnoliasc.demosphere-secure.com/_registration
(https://logan-magnoliasc.demosphere-secure.com/_registration)

Catamount Game Club
LoMa is excited to announce we are starting a high school game club.  Our first meeting
is this coming Tuesday March 5 and we are in need of some new or gently used games.
Some games we would like are Ticket to Ride, Jenga, Sorry, UNO, Monopoly Deal,
Chess and any other games we could play in 45 minutes or less.  Please deliver games to
the school attention Mrs. Cavalier.
.

**Elementary Announcements**
● TSO will meet a week early this month so we can get the baskets put together

before conferences. So mark your calendars, March 13th 6:30 pm.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17MRzx-lp5HW30nhmmZtbMgndOg7vCHFqRRvAMYHAszM/edit?usp=sharing
https://lomahs-golf23.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://lmhs-track2023.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://logan-magnoliasc.demosphere-secure.com/_registration
https://logan-magnoliasc.demosphere-secure.com/_registration


● Join us Tuesday for the elementary performance of The Jungle Book
Our elementary musical The Jungle Book will be performed at 6pm and 7:30pm
on Tuesday, March 7th.

Tickets are $4 plus fees and all proceeds go to our Elementary Theater
Program. Tickets can be purchased online at the following link.

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/71396

Please reach out to Ms. Schoenfelder with any questions at
hschoenfelder@lomaschools.org or call the elementary at 712-644-2168.

● We are excited to be hosting a guest author on March 23. See the flier below
for more details.

● Writing contest for students in K-6. Want to eat lunch with Coach Sloth?

Anyone in grades K-6 that would like a chance to have lunch
with author, Coach Sloth, on Thursday, March 23 can submit
one of the creations below by March 15 to Mrs. Kiger in the
office. Winners will be announced on March 21st.

● Write a poem about why you like books or like to read
● Create an original book of your own - fiction or non-fiction with

illustrations
● Write a personal narrative to tell an interesting story from your own life

Please make sure your name and grade are clearly marked on your
project (preferably the back). All creations will be returned at the
end of the month.

**Junior High/High School Announcements**

Logan-Magnolia High School has partnered with Avenue Scholars!

The entire sophomore class met with Avenue Scholars Southwest Iowa this week
Monday. Their programs are designed to keep students moving forward - with special
classes, grants, coaching, experience and connections. Whether the goal is to gain
valuable work experience during high school, access special career preparation and
training, pursue a college degree or move from high school directly to work - Avenue
Scholars has the programs and support in place to ensure success.

At this point in time, Avenue Scholars will be accepting 5-10 sophomore applicants into

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/71396


their prestigious program. They will be returning within the next few weeks in order to
meet one-on-one with students.

The following link is to an informational packet. Click on the top right-hand corner of the
document to flip through the pages online. The packet includes the history of Avenue
Scholars, what they do, their partners, and their program requirements, as well as
statistics, a program timeline, and student testimonials.
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/cc6d04de73.html

Please contact Mrs. Krueger or Avenue Scholars at info@avescholarsswi.org if you have
questions or if you're interested in applying!

HS Pops Concert Change

The high school pops concert date has been changed.  It will now be held on Monday,
March 6, 2023.

Career Fair Opportunities

Click here to view career fair opportunities for students to take advantage of.

**Additional Announcements**

Purchase a Lo-Ma Spirit Blanket—
Help Support the Class of 2025 Post Prom

https://sites.google.com/spectatorblankets.com/logan-magnolia-panthers/home

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/cc6d04de73.html
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1G468mbBRYcSe0030OhQn9PS9-jG70nH_PMcGKBrCW98/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/spectatorblankets.com/logan-magnolia-panthers/home
https://sites.google.com/spectatorblankets.com/logan-magnolia-panthers/home







